From:

To: McBrierty, Fiona

Subject: LDP - Bathgate site

Date: 22 November 2015 21:08:19
Hi Fiona,

Hope that you are well and had a good weekend. Thanks again for sparing some time on Friday to
discuss the LDP proposals as they relate to the allocated housing site to the West of Napier Avenue
in Bathgate.

I have previously made representation on this site objecting to planning applications on the grounds

of density, traffic capacity, oversight, loss of existing amenity and loss of natural habit and would be
grateful if officers could take account of this when considering the next phase of the LDP process.

Best wishes,

John

Sent from my iPad





